CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL December 17th. 1928.

Sir Arthur Currie, Grosvenor House, Park Lane, London, W.1., England.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have received a letter from Lord Dawson dated the 25th ultimo with Report on your condition which states that you are now regaining both weight and strength and will, on terms, make a complete recovery. He strongly advises that you remain away from your work and the cold climate of Canada until the winter is completely over and, in his opinion, if you do so, it will restore your health. A day or two after the receipt of this letter, I received yours of the 29th which, of course, confirms everything that Dawson says. Your letter does not, however, contain any reference to my letter to you of the 30th of October, addressed care of Stafford's Hotel, in the last paragraph of which I urged strongly upon you to remain away until the Spring and expressed the opinion that your strength would be much more easily restored in a less severe climate than that which exists here. I hope you received this letter even though it was somewhat lengthy.

I am still of the same opinion as I was then and it strikes me that either Bermud, a Nassau would be ideal and the latter offers the further advantage of the mental and moral stimulus